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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 1:24 PM


To: Callejo, Russell


Cc: Jana Affonso


Subject: NMFS list of ROC on LTO uncertainties


Russ and Jana,


I thought our discussion today was good and clearly demonstrated the complexity of this issue. Cathy and I are


meeting this afternoon to work on the appendix C and hoping that we will have some high level input that we


can work from on Friday. Attached are two docs for you: One is the AM briefing paper that we circulated for


the March 8 Director Meeting and the other is our snapshot of some of the areas of uncertainty that we are


thinking about. You will see that there are operational uncertainties that we have tied to effects and scientific


uncertainty. Hopefully this gives you an insight into some of our thinking and that we can talk through this on


Friday.


Howard


Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov
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